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Watts Remy

From: Constance Beaumont <CONSTANCEBEAU@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 11:27 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for SB 929

Dear Senator Dembrow and Members of the Environment and Natural Resources Committee: 
 

PLEASE SUPPORT SB 929 
 
In addition to requesting your support for SB 927 (on which I submitted testimony a short while ago), I also ask 
you to support SB 929, which would provide tax incentives to encourage the rehabilitation of historic 
resources.    The bill would also help property owners to meet seismic retrofit requirements and to provide 
affordable housing.   
 
This important legislation will help to preserve our historic assets and to revitalize Oregon's Main Streets and 
communities. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Constance Beaumont 
Portland, Oregon 
constancebeau@msn.com  
 
 
 
 


